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The Malta Police Union (MPU) registered an Industrial Dispute against the
Commissioner of Police regarding immoderate assistance to TM or LESA
when these need to remove vehicles (clearance).

Although the Union is not against our members giving assitance, the
members of the Malta Police Force cannot be expected that apart from
their normal duties, do the job of other entities, which may simply update
and use their databases according to their needs.

With District officers overstretched, vacation leave and
at an all time low, the Union cannot allow further, third party dutles to worsen the situation.
Assistance does not mean abuse as if our members are second class workers.




